
Quarterly Prayer Breakfast 

Please join us for our Prayer Breakfasts for 2021 

Dates: 7 Aug, 6 Nov   |  Time: 8:00am-9:30am 

Venue: Trinity House. Register for August 

https://www.trybooking.com/BMSVI 

 

Please RSVP: 

Ph. 08 9228 9067 

Email: reception@ttc.wa.edu.au 

Web: https://www.ttc.wa.edu.au  

Trinity House, 632 Newcastle St, LEEDERVILLE 

 

 

 
 

  June 2021 

 
    
  

Dear Prayer Partner 

Semester 1 is rapidly drawing to a close; how this year has flown! Thank you for your faithful prayers for the work of the College, 
for our students writing their exams this month and for our faculty marking these papers as well as assignments; ’the prayer of a 
righteous person is powerful and effective’ James 5:16b.  We are so pleased you are partnering with us; we truly value your 
faithful prayer support. 
  
 

 

 

Wednesday –Trinity Women  
Praise God for: those who attended the recent Trinity 
Women Breakfast and for the enlightening talk from the 
missionary guest speaker  
Pray for: Trinity Women to facilitate meaningful networks 
among women students and students’ wives 
 

Thursday – Graduates  
Praise God for: graduates continuing to minister, faithfully 
proclaiming hope in our troubled world  
Pray for: our graduates who are ministering or preparing to 
minister overseas and/or in hostile environments  
· our graduates; that they will ‘hold unswervingly to the hope 

we profess, for he who promised is faithful’ Heb 10:23 

· graduates seeking ministry positions 

 

Friday – CCS  
Praise God for: supplying teachers and venues for Terms 3 
and 4 Trinity@Night classes 
Pray for: those enrolled in Term 2 Trinity@Night units; that 
they will grow in their understanding of the Bible and in their 
love for God 
 

Saturday – General  
Praise God for: churches focussed on future planning for 
the next generation of gospel workers, their ministry 
training programmes and their partnership with Trinity 
Pray for: the Registrar’s department finalising Semester 1 
and preparing for Semester 2; that it will be a smooth start 

 

 

My name is Jan Bochat; I’m married to Steph and we attend the new Westminster Presbyterian 
Church plant in Victoria Park. I became a disciple of the Lord Jesus after a stranger approached me at 
uni inviting me to investigate Jesus. As many of my brothers and sisters in Christ recommended Trinity 
to me as a great place to be equipped for effective, life-long Word ministry, I’m enrolled in the Master 
of Divinity course. I have enjoyed being able to chat with other students about living for Jesus as well 
as ideas raised in class. After graduating I plan to serve full-time in a local church. 
  

Please pray that I would approach my studies and involvement in church with humility. As 1 Cor 8:1b 
says, ‘But knowledge puffs up while love builds up.’ May I be motivated by the interests of others and 
think less about myself. 

 

Sunday - Students  
Praise God for: the encouraging number of prospective 
students that attended Info Night and Open Lecture; their 
engagement and questions on the night  
· the discussions students are having following lectures 
Pray for: students commencing exams on 4 June 
· students to keep the goal of life-long ministry as their focus 

· many students to enrol to commence studies in Semester 2 

 

Monday – Faculty and Staff  
Praise God for: the work done by Rachel Mark in the Library 
over the past 7½ years consolidating and improving both 
physical and electronic collections 
· a fruitful semester of teaching and interaction with students 
Pray for: wisdom for faculty marking assignments and exams 
and preparing for Semester 2 
· rest and refreshment for faculty during the mid-year break 
· the appointment of a new librarian 

 

Tuesday – Finances and Leadership 
Praise God for: the many years of faithful secretarial service 
to the Council and Trustees by Sally Stark and for the provision 
of Gillian Kirkness to take over that role 
· the strong, Christ-centred management and vision of 

Trustees and Council 
· steadfast leadership from within the College 

Pray for: God’s provision through the 2021 Mid Year Appeal 
· more churches and individuals to partner with Trinity to 

support gospel ministry training 

MAJOR PRAYER POINTS 

Many prospective students to enrol for Semester 2 
Preparations for Annual Lecture with David Robertson 
God to supply bountifully through the Mid-Year Appeal 
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